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Attached please find the Financial Services Board’s (FSB) notification in respect of the Consultation Paper on the 

Regulation of the Exchanges under the FMA issued by the FSB on the 09 May 2014. 

 

Responses to this document should be directed to Norman Muller, Head of Capital Markets of the Financial Services 

Board by email norman.muller@fsb.co.za or by fax 012 346 6533, by no later than 23 May 2014. 
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SUBJECT: 
CONSULTATION PAPER : REGULATION OF EXCHANGES UNDER THE FINANCIAL 

MARKETS ACT 19 OF 2012 (FMA) 

 

Name and Surname: 

 

Gary Clarke 

Designation: Director  

Division: Corporate Services and  Group Company Secretary 

Tel: 011 520 7259 

E-mail address: garyc@jse.co.za  


